
    On Saturday March 8, at the 2025 Winter Convention in Fort Worth, Texas 

representatives from Ohio Chapter 6 Treasurer, Doug Fisher and Vice President 

Doug Etzkorn presented a check for $5,000.00 to the Tracto purchase and 

restoration fund.  Chapter 6 is the first Chapter to make a donation in the Platinum 

level.  Also in the photo are national Treasurer, Doug Hrbek and national President 

Bob Buxton.  The 2025 convention was hosted by Lone Star IHC Chapter #25. 
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